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January 2024 
 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Uniform  
 
We are writing to you following our phone call this today to inform you that your child arrived to 
school with incomplete or incorrect uniform. 
 
We have high expectations for our students and wrote to you before Christmas to remind you of our 
expectations on uniform and equipment.  Please support your child and the school by ensuring that 
they are adhering to the school policy on uniform and standards.  
 
Students that arrive to school with incomplete or incorrect uniform will have social time detention 
until the issue is rectified. 
 
If you are experiencing difficulties, please contact the school on: welfare@cncs.school and we will be 
happy to help. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Ms Michelle Goodwin                                                                                                 
Deputy Headteacher  
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December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope you are well at this time.  
 
It has been a long term and we look forward to a happy and restful Christmas.   
 
We return on 8 January 2024 we expect students to be ready to learn in the correct uniform and 
have the correct equipment. 
 
We just wanted to remind you of the uniform and equipment requirements before the start of the 
new term: 
 
Students must wear: 

• Black school shoes. Trainers, boots or canvas shoes are not acceptable. 

• Black tailored trousers. Jeans, skinny fitting trousers or leggings are not permitted. 

• School blazers are compulsory and should not be replaced with a coat. 

• School jumper and tie. 

• Black or blue school coat. 
 
Students must not wear: 

• Jewellery, other than a watch. 

• Nail varnish or acrylic nails. 

• Bright, unnatural hair colours. 
 
Students must be equipped for learning and should have a school bag, a pencil case with the 
minimum of black or blue and green pens, ruler, pencils, rubber, highlighters, sharpener, glue stick 
and a calculator. 
 
We will be in contact with parents/carers on the first day if your child is not in school uniform or 
equipped for learning.  
 
Please contact the school on welfare@cncs.school if you are experiencing any difficulties in 
preparing your child for the new term. 
 
We hope you have a restful and peaceful Christmas. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss M Goodwin        Ms E O’Connor 
Deputy Headteacher         Headteacher  
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